
‘Being Septic Smart’ 
Webinar

 
Tuesday, September 16 from 6:30 - 8:30 p.m.

Presented by the University of Minnesota Onsite Sewage Treatment Program

Learn more and register



To celebrate SepticSmart week 2025, the Onsite 
Sewage Treatment Program (OSTP) at the 
University of Minnesota is once again offering the 
‘Being Septic Smart’ webinar. 

‘Being Septic Smart’ provides information that 
enables property owners to maximize their septic 
investment, including:

•	 How a septic system works 
•	 The purpose of the septic tank
•	 Details about the drain field/mound
•	 Importance of clean water 
•	 How often a septic tank should be pumped
•	 Whether additives are a good idea 
•	 How to prevent winter freeze-ups 
•	 And much more!

Thank you to our partners

Minnesota Onsite Wastewater 
Association (MOWA)

Minnesota Pollution Control 
Agency (MPCA)

For more information visit: 
z.umn.edu/septicsmart


